PUBLIC NOTICE

On August 7, 2022, sewer lift station located near 207
Alabama Dr. discharged sewer into the nearby storm
water drain. The sewer discharge was caused by an
alarm failure at the lift station. Amount of sewer
discharge was less than 500 gallons. Water samples
have been taken and lime applied to the affected area.

Please contact Glenn Davis or Garrett Garland at (850)
247-3001 for questions.
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Glenn Davis
Utilities Director



